Institute of National Remembrance

https://ipn.gov.pl/en/news/344,The-President-of-the-Institute-visits-United-States.html 18.04.2024, 21:37 15.12.2009

The President of the Institute visits United States

Between December 14-19, the Institute's delegation headed by the President Janusz Kurtyka is visiting Washington and New York.

On December 15, an agreement was signed on archive cooperation with the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum.

On December 16, the President of the Institute signed an agreement on scientific cooperation with the Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars.

In the following days the delegation visited the YIVO Institute for Jewish Research and the Museum of Jewish Heritage following the invitation of the Jewish institutions.

On December 18, New York the delegation met the Board of the Pilsudski Institute and the Polish community.

×	×	×	×
Visiting	Visiting	Signinig	Signinig
the	the	an	an
Holocaust	Holocaust	agreement	agreement
Memorial	Memorial	between	between
Museum	Museum	the	the
		Institute	Institute
		and the	and the
		Holocaust	Holocaust
		Memorial	Memorial
		Museum	Museum

Signinig an agreement between the Institute and the Holocaust Memorial Museum

Opcje strony

- Print this page
- Generate PDF of this page
- Notify about this page
- Share this article
 Share on Facebook
 Share on Twitter